
Summary of Public Comments 

The comments received from the public can be categorized into the following themes: 

- Concerns with opening up Meadowview Drive and Mission Avenue 

- Concerns with the addition of the second school site which may cause a 

reduction in park space if the second school is built  

- Concerns with the delay in development of parks spaces 

- Concerns with delay in full build out of pedestrian connectivity within the 

neighbourhood 

- Concerns with lack of playground for kids 

- Concerns with reduction in parks 

- Concerns with traffic associated to proposed second schools site 

- Concerned with lack of access to Red Willow Park 

- Questions as to why the commercial site is not located closer to Ray Gibbon 

Drive 

- Concerns with increased traffic and permitted speed limits based on proposed 

amendments 

- Questions on whether the second school site will be protected by the land use 

district from future development if a school is not built 

- Concerns with further development of Riverside and lack of park space 

- Concerns and opposition to any changes to the existing Riverside ASP 


